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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

April 1, 2024 
 

Cannon County Schools CLOSED on Tuesday, April 2, 2024 
 

WOODBURY, TN – Cannon County Schools will be CLOSED on Tuesday, April 

2, 2024, due to the potential severe weather forecasted for Cannon County and the 

surrounding areas. 

 

Director of Cannon County Schools, Ms. Bonnie Patterson, stated, "Cannon 

County Schools will be CLOSED on Tuesday, April 2, 2024, due to the threat of 

potential severe weather forecasted to move into Cannon County tomorrow.  All 

extracurricular sports and activities will also be canceled.  According to the 

National Weather Service, Cannon County is under an enhanced risk of severe 

weather with the threat of straight-line winds and isolated tornadoes, the greatest 

threat being early afternoon until the evening. The decision to close schools is 

never easy; however, the safety of our students and personnel will always be our 

number one priority. This will be our 9th inclement weather day utilized in the 

2023-2024 School Year.”  

 

For media inquiries, please contact Ms. Bonnie Patterson, Director of Cannon 

County Schools, at 629-201-4815 or bonnie.patterson@ccstn.net for local Cannon 

County Schools information. 
  

 

 

 


